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• The applicant proposes to add a scoreboard 
and batting cages to the ball-field at 4800 
Ben Brenman Park. 
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• The proposed scoreboard 
is standard lit and will 
have a height of about 
119 -125 feet and a width 
of 16’ L x 5’H x 8”.

• The proposed batting 
cages are two 12’ x 60’ 
cages to be built in 
tandem to one another. 
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• The operating hours of the 
ball field remain unchanged 
and the ball field and its 
structures will close at 10 
p.m. daily. 

• On October 25, the applicant 
held a community meeting at 
the ball park. This meeting 
was to communicate the 
nature of the proposed 
improvements and to ensure 
efficient public participation. 

• Planning Commission 
recommends approval.

4

SUP #2017-0087
4800 Brenman Park Drive


